Arlington County Continuum of Care 
Emergency Transfer Plan Notice

In accordance with the Violence Against Women Act (VAWA), the Arlington Continuum of Care has developed an emergency transfer plan that allows participants or tenants who are victims of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, stalking, or human trafficking to request an emergency transfer from their current unit to another unit. 

If you believe there is a threat of imminent harm from further violence if you were to remain in the same dwelling that is covered by the plan, OR if you were a victim of sexual assault that occurred on the premises in the last 90 days, you may request an emergency transfer.

To request an emergency transfer, please notify the manager of the program where you are residing. They will work with you to submit a written request to:
Arlington County Department of Human Services
2100 Washington Boulevard
Attn: Clinical Coordination Program Supervisor
Arlington, Virginia 22204

The full Emergency Transfer Plan is attached.

Please sign below to indicate that you received a copy of the full Emergency Transfer Plan and someone reviewed the plan with you.


Participant/Tenant Name		Participant/Tenant Signature			Date



Staff Name & Organization		Staff Signature					Date
